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Si usted necesita una copia de este documento en español o si necesita información acerca del 
proyecto por favor llame a (855) 520-6799. 
 
The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) and United States Forest Service (US Forest Service) 
are jointly soliciting information from all responsible and trustee agencies, all other public agencies with 
jurisdiction by law with respect to the Project, as well as public input regarding the topics and 
alternatives that should be included in the Environmental Impact Report/Environmental Impact 
Statement for the North-South Project.  
 
During the public scoping meetings there was concern about the noticing for this project. In response to 
this concern, the CPUC and the US Forest Service have decided to extend the public scoping period for 
30 days from the date of this notice.  Additional information requested at the meetings has been posted 
on the project website.  All of the comments previously received have been posted to the project 
website and additional comments will be accepted until January 18, 2016. 
 
If you would like to submit a new comment, please include your name and address and note the “North-
South Project”. Comments may be sent to:

 
Mail: Email: Fax: 

Public Scoping Comments 
RE: North-South Project 
505 Sansome Street, Suite 300 
San Francisco, CA 94111 

north-south@ene.com (415) 398-5326 

 
We are also asking for your help to identify individuals or organizations who should be added to the 
project mailing list. To be added to the project mailing list, please send an e-mail or fax to the address or 
number listed above, or call (855) 520-6799 (toll free).  

 

Written comments that were submitted during the public scoping meetings held on October 
27, 28, and 29 in San Bernardino, Hesperia, and Moreno Valley have been lost. If you  
submitted a written comment during these meetings, please re-submit your comment. 

 
If you submitted a written comment via email or mail, or if you provided an oral comment at the public 
scoping meetings, your comment has been received. It is not necessary to re-submit your comment. You 
may check the project website to verify that your comment was received. 
 
Information about the Proposed Project and the CEQA/NEPA compliance process is available at the 
following website:  
 

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/Environment/info/ene/n-s/northsouth.html 


